
 
 
3rd July 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Remote learning: Years 2- 5 

For the final two weeks of term we are increasing the number of eligible children we have in school 

by opening up another ‘bubble’ and re-organising staffing. Children who are eligible to attend school 

include: Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils, children of key workers and children who have been 

assessed as being vulnerable.  

I have therefore asked the Y2 – Y5 teachers to increase their contact time in school in order to teach 

the increasing number of children attending school. The class teachers will still be setting work on 

Seesaw for children learning at home, however you may notice that they are not responding to 

children’s work throughout the day as much as they will be in school teaching the eligible children in 

their year groups for a larger part of the week.  

I am aware as we approach the end of the school year that some parents are struggling to keep the 

children’s enthusiasm going and the teachers will do their best to keep the children engaged. 

Can I take this opportunity to thank all the adults who have continued to support the children in 

their learning at home throughout this time. You all deserve a certificate so here is one for you:  

 

 

Have a good weekend, 

Mrs Woolley 


